
Good Afternoon Staff, Faculty and Managers,  
 
As I shared earlier, last evening 145 people signed up to speak about the proposed 
budget shared with the Board of Education.  
 
At the beginning of the meeting, due to the large number of participants signed up, the 
Board had suggested they might split the audience comments into two nights. Later that 
evening the Board decided to hear all comments in one evening and now realize that 
some of the people on the list may not have been heard.  
 
By our count 33 people on the list were not present to be heard. Those 33 people will 
have the opportunity to be heard next Wednesday, April 26th, from 4:00-5:30, in the 
Center for Meeting and Learning 19/103.  
 
At 5:30 the Budget Committee Meeting will begin. There is no public comment session 
at this meeting.  
 
There will be public comment at both the May 3rd and May 10th Budget Committee 
meetings.  
 
Thank you  
 
Brian  
 


